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Mrs. Schroeder and Mrs. Walther have been working on schedules for 2014-2015 
and scheduling families for our Welcome to School Day on September 2nd.  
 
STAR Enterprise – This year Cameron Elementary School will use STAR as our 
universal screener for math and reading.   
 
CESA 11 Networking Sessions – Mrs. Schroeder will be attending these sessions on 
August 6th & 7th.  Topics will include DPI updates, Educator Effectiveness and 
Principal SLO development.  
 
New Teacher Orientation – New teachers will have orientation on Tuesday, August 
26th.  
 
Opening In-Service – All teachers will attend in-service on August 27th & 28th. 
 
Welcome to School Day – September 2 

 All families will have a 20 minute scheduled conference with their child’s 
teacher.  

 Greg Dahl will take individual photos of students in grades K-4. 
 Families will be able to pay for hot lunch, milk break, folders, headphones and 

assignment books.  
 Families will be able to bring medications to the office and discuss 

health/medical issues with staff.  
 
First Day of School – September 3 will be the first day of classes for K-4 students.  
 
All Aboard – Orientation sessions for All Aboard students and their parents will be 
held on September 2nd, 3rd, and 4th.  All Aboard students will have their first day of 
class on September 8th.  
 
 
 


